Good morning, Gateway! Today is Monday,
March 7, 2022.

Our kindness challenge for today is: Thank your teachers.

Stop by the library and take a chance this week! Choose a
wrapped book based on a brief description, and it could be your lucky
day finding a new favorite read. Try the book and rate it, then return it to
the library to find gold at the end of the rainbow.

Attention to any student in Algebra or Geometry that is interested
In becoming a tutor: there will be a training after school tomorrow,
March 8th. This training is a requirement in order to become a tutor. You
must be there before you can start tutoring. It will be 2:45 - 3:45 in the
cafeteria. If you have any questions, please talk to Ms. Taggart in
Portable 1.

The math teachers are excited to announce that student math
tutors will be available in the library after school Mondays through
Thursdays until 4:00 starting on Monday 3/14; make sure to take
advantage of this opportunity!

There is a yearbook club meeting tomorrow for the reporters.

Please make sure to have aride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity
bus during your lunch.

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!



